
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  PLANNING COMMISSION PACKET RECIPIENTS 
 
FROM: JEANNE GARST, OFFICE SUPERVISOR 
 
RE:  MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
DATE:  March 22, 2006 
 
 
The March 28, 2006 meeting of the Milwaukie Planning Commission has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next Planning Commission meeting will be April 11th.   
 
If you have any questions about the meeting cancellation for March 28th, please feel  
to contact the Planning Department at 503 786-7600. 
 

 
 
 
 


